
LFGC Board Meeting Minutes     Sept 1, 2023 
 
The meeting started at 9:00AM 
Attendees present: Anne Breuer; Barbara Foster, Tibby Montgomery, Pat 
Piecuck, Nadine Melberg, Bonnie Oakden, Ramilla Lewis, Latha Kumar, 
Diane Boeck, Noel De Sota, Cheryl Weaver, Suzanne Stephens and Susan 
Delaney. 
  
The budget was recorded as requested and should be reported by Tibby at 
the general meeting on the 15th. 
  
The price of printing the directory was discussed, Latha re-introduced two 
new logos. The board voted on the logo with a pail and small pink flowers. 
Anne read the choices and Ramilla seconded it, then the symbolic logo 
was unanimously voted upon. 
  
LFGC still does not have a Historian, but it was decided that in the future 
scrapbooks will not be printed. Latha will assemble a video presentation 
with music. She will send it to the club and also upload it to YouTube. 
  
The garden tour may be a repeat of last year, that is, everyone visiting the 
selected gardens at their own time, over a period of two days. 
  
Trips and Tours were discussed, and it was decided that LFGC would pay 
some of the ticket / donations required. 
  
Rita Bradley will be chatting with new members at Heritage Park on Sept 
8th, and Anne will be present to seek out new team leaders for some 
committees.  
  
Programs and Publicity are still undecided. The September general 
meeting will be busy with meet and greet.  
  
The meeting adjourned at 11:00A 
  
Submitted respectfully by: 
Ramilla Lewis. 


